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Year 1/2 Trip to Twycross Zoo:   
Thursday 11th April 2019    

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our topic for the Spring term ‘Paws, Claws and Whiskers’, the children in Year 1/2 
will be visiting Twycross Zoo, Atherstone on Thursday 11th April 2019. During the visit the 
children will discover lots of interesting facts about animals, habitats and zoos. We will 
depart immediately after registration at 9.15am prompt and return for the end of the 
school day at 3.15pm. 
 
To enable the trip to take place we will require a payment of £14.00 per child to cover the 
cost of the coach and our entry to the Twycross Zoo. Free School Meal children will be 
required to pay £7.00. Please note refunds for absence on the day cannot be made. 
Unfortunately if insufficient payments are received this may result in the trip not taking place. 
 
All children are required to wear school uniform, a warm/waterproof coat and sensible 
footwear. All children will need a snack, packed lunch and two drinks. If your child receives 
Free School Meals they are entitled to a free packed lunch. Please notify the School Office 
if a FSM Packed Lunch is required as soon as possible. 
 
Please make the appropriate payment via Parent Pay by Monday 1st April, you will also be 
asked to tick a consent box as part of the payment process which authorises your 
son/daughter to attend the trip. Children will be unable to attend the trip if payment and 
consent isn’t received. Due to the short notice if you have any problems making the payment 
please contact the School Office. 
 
Children who have prescribed medicines (e.g. Asthma Inhalers, Epi-pens etc.) MUST bring 
these with them. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Bishop, Miss Tullett, Miss Hathaway  
Year 1/2 Teachers 
 


